
The Tobacco Research and Intervention Lab, located in the Rutgers Robert Wood Johnson 
Department of Addiction Psychiatry, is currently recruiting undergraduate research assistants to 
work on a research project throughout the current semester. The RAs role would be to listen 
and code psychotherapy session tapes for a graduate student master’s thesis. All training would 
be provided by the graduate student coordinating the study. The position would be excellent 
research experience for anyone interested in pursuing graduate study in clinical psychology.  

 A minimum of 5 hours/week would be required, although more would be preferred. However, 
no prior research experience is needed. 

 In order to apply, please email Benjamin Billingsley at bb575@rwjms.rutgers.edu with your 
resume, number of hours you could definitely commit, and a brief statement about why you 
would be interested in the position, by February 11th.  

         Posted 2/8/18 

 

mailto:bb575@rwjms.rutgers.edu

